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    Induction Updates 
2022 Colloquium 
The AESD Induction Program Colloquium was held on 
Wednesday, May 18, 2022. Year 2 Participating Teachers, 
Support Providers, Administrators and program supporters 
came together in person to celebrate the hard work the new 
teachers put into their 2 year Credential completion. A big 
thank-you to all in attendance for the ongoing commitment and 
support of the Induction process and program.   
                                                                                              
 

Induction Program Contacts: 
Susan Kelleher Holtz, Induction Curriculum Specialist                             (714) 517-7113, ext. 4409   skelleherholtz@aesd.org 
Dena Melland, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources             (714) 517-7553, ext. 4400   dmelland@aesd.org 
Tammie Ledesma, HR Director  ​ ​ ​                                (714) 517-7559, ext. 4407   tledesma@aesd.org 
Natali Pena, Sr. Administrative Assistant I  ​ ​                                (714) 517-7559, ext. 4403   npena@aesd.org  
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